
From: Frederick Colbey
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: I SUPPORT Aquind.
Date: 27 November 2023 17:42:40

Dear Sir/Madam. 

I hope this email finds you well. 
I am a Portsmouth resident, who is writing to you to express my support for the proposed
Aquind scheme. Although I am not a complete fan of the project, I understand that the net
benefits for the nation far outweigh any short-term inconveniences that it might produce. 

As someone who is greatly concerned about climate change, I respect the fact that we
need plentiful, low-carbon electricity, as quickly as possible. And I understand that the
proposed Aquind interconnector is our best chance at achieving this. Yes, it will cause
more traffic in my city for a few months, but this is a worthwhile price to pay for providing
the entire nation with our growing electricity needs in a low-carbon manner. 

I understand that you have likely received other emails from NIMBYs in my city. But, I just
wanted to provide my opinion on the project and say that I am 100% behind the proposed
Aquind interconnector. 

Thank you very much for taking the time to read this email. 
Yours
Frederick Colbey
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